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February 19, 2015     

     
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary         VIA E-Mail  
Ontario Energy Board           
Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4    
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
  Re:  EB 2013-0365 Union Gas Limited – 2014 Rates Application 
 
As counsel for the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), we are in receipt of the 
correspondence of Mr. Peter Thompson, counsel for CME in this matter of February 18th, 2015. We 
agree with the description of the facts therein associated with the obtaining of a settlement agreement 
in the within matter, and support the resolution of the cost award appeal of CME and IGUA in the 
manner suggested by counsel for CME.  

Thank you.   

Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan  
Counsel for VECC 
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